
 
                                                                                  July 11, 2008 
 
 
Jeffrey L. Timmons, Esq. 
Jeffrey L. Timmons, P.C. 
1400 Buford Highway, Suite G-5 
Sugar Hill, GA 30518-8727 
 
Gregory L. Masters, Esq. 
Wiley Rein LLP 
1776 K Street N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
 
                                                                            In re:   Applications for LPTV Stations: 
                                                                                      WLFM-LP, Rochelle, IL 
                                                                                        BDISTVL-20061026AEA 
                                                                                       Fac ID:  128239, and 
                                                                                        WOCK-CA, Chicago, IL 
                                                                                        BDISDVL-20070814ABI 
                                                                                        Fac ID: 168757 
 
Dear Applicants: 
 
This letter concerns the above-referenced displacement applications, and joint request for approval of settlement filed on May 27, 2008, by Venture Technologies Group, LLC (Venture) and KM LPTV of Chicago-13, LLC (KM-13). 
 
On October 4, 2007, the Commission granted the above-captioned Venture application and dismissed the above-captioned KM-13 application.  On October 31, 2007,  KM-13 filed a petition  seeking reconsideration of the Commission’s actions in regard to the above applications. 
 
KM-13 and Venture have submitted a settlement agreement whereby, among other things, KM-13 requests dismissal of its petition for reconsideration. Upon review of your settlement agreement and related documents, we find that it complies with Section  
311 ( c ) of the Commissions Act and Section 73.3525 of the Commission’s Rules. Accordingly, we hereby grant your joint request for settlement, approve the settlement agreement, and dismiss the KM-13 petition for reconsideration. 
 
                                                                                    Sincerely, 
 
                                                                                   
                                                                                    Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                    Associate Chief, Video Division 
                                                                                    Media Bureau 
                                                                       
 
 
                                                     


